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TELEPHONES
The Maysville Board of Education recognizes that telephone connnunications by staff and students are occasionally necessary. However, classes must not be interrupted for routine telephone calls.
Therefore, the superintendent is directed to establish a regulation to provide reasonable access to telephones for both students and staff.
